

## MANLY VALE OSHC CENTRE

M: 0430 369 288 E: mvoshc@primaryoshcare.com.au

Dear Families,

By now, most families are live in our booking system and the feedback has been positive. Please note all absences can be recorded through the My Family Lounge App, it is crucial that these absences are recorded, non- notified absences are changed a \$10 fee, please don't forget to mark your child absent if they are not attending that day.

We have started our Homework Club this week and children have liked having the option of doing their homework at the centre before they go out to play. Year 5 have used this time to gather ideas for their projects. Other children have taken the time to work on their maths and spelling during this time.

We have also become very interested in the environment and ways we can improve our sustainable practice within the centre. Children have discussed working on an information wall to educate their peers and generate awareness about ways we can look after the environment.

This week we have joined our Chinese community in celebrating Chinese New Year! Children engaged in discussions and activities relating to the celebrations. Our clubs this week have been well underway as we have begun working on Builder's Club, Culture Club, Health and Wellbeing and Creative Club.

From the Manly Vale OSHC Team







